
Midway Elementary Named a
National Distinguished School!

On March 23, 2024, Midway Elementary celebrated with their community their National 
Distinguished School designation.  Congratulatory speeches were heard from Congressman 
Earl “Buddy” Carter, State Representative Steven Meeks, and GaDOE’s Title I Senior 
Program Manager Dr. Ken Banter. Each year, the National Association of ESEA State 
Program Administrators (NAESPA) recognizes two schools from each state with this honor. 
Midway Elementary was selected by Georgia’s Title I, Part A program to represent Georgia. 
Midway was among 31 other Title I schools to apply for this award and was selected based 
on their current academic achievement and written responses detailing initiatives 
implemented that resulted in outstanding academic achievement among traditionally 
underserved subgroups of students. 

Click here to view Midway Elementary’s National Distinguished School video.
Click here to see the full list of Georgia's FY23 Disguished Schools. 

https://lor2.gadoe.org/gadoe/items/acc3112c-fd91-493f-b23c-506acf2a5e4c/1/?.vi=file&attachment.uuid=711eff06-2fe8-4e69-b110-5c6e5114cabf
https://url.gadoe.org/0ckh5

